
For Immediate Release 
For everyone’s safety Leonard Leota Park roads will be closed at for resurfacing to all traffic 
starting at 7 am on Wednesday August 28th through Friday August 30th. Paving will start 
Tuesday September 3rd until Friday September 6th. The roads will reopen when the paving 
operation ends for the day, then will be closed again the next day. Foot traffic is acceptable 
off the pavement only. Safety is paramount for you and the paving crew, please be aware.  
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